
 

             
 

 

WAARC September 10, 2024 meeting minutes 

 

The September meeting was the club annual picnic held in-person at the JCC Bruton Fire 

Station. No formal business took place. Instead, everyone got to enjoy a feast. There was time for 

conversation before the festivities started. 

 

President Kerry, NH2A, called for the start and we all saw there was lots of great food. The 

food committee did a great job with planning, organizing, decorating and presenting our feast. 

The main course was catered by Two Drummers Barbeque and there were lots of side dishes 

provided by the members of the food committee to help offset the cost. A cake with the club logo 

and many homemade items from the food committee were enjoyed by all. We had great 

attendance, both YL’s and OM’s, new and old members.  

 

The October meeting will be a special format called the SME, Subject Matter Experts, where 

tables will be setup for discussion positions on a variety of topics. Come ask questions or provide 

additional experiences. Kerry also mentioned the coming election for officers and the KB4ZIN 

award nominations. 2025 will be the club’s 50th anniversary year and special plans are in the 

works. For the October meeting, there will not be the normal Zoom coverage, of course, but the 

Zoom “meeting” will be available for those not able to attend in person to chat with others on the 

Zoom session.  

 

Our regular format meeting will return in November and will be both on ZOOM and in 

person at the Bruton Fire Station. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Dan, WG4F.   Please send any corrections or additions to me. 

 


